
HIMGA Board Meeting 

April 14, 2021 

 

Members present: Jack Deaton, Rich Rose, Wally Kratzer, David Baker, Fred Neely, David Makidon 

 

Also attending: Randy Tabler 

 

Called to order at 9:00 am 

 

1. Treasurer’s Report – Rich Rose reported a current balance of $7,438 compared to $6,802 for the 

same period in 2020.  He reported 69 members registered to date with 4 new members and 1 

rejoining.  

 

2. Discussed issues with weekly sign-up process.  It was suggested to have a group meeting at the 

next play date to clarify the procedures.   

 

3. Jack Deaton reviewed the HIMGA/HILGA tournament to benefit golf course operations to be 

played in May.  The tournament is open to the public.  Prizes will be paid out in cash.  Jack said 

we are getting several golf packages from area courses for the silent auction. 

 

4. The Beautification List will be updated on the website as it is outdated. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:20 am 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rich Rose, Secretary/Treasurer 


